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Due to the changes implemented by the Manitoba Government on Monday October 26, 2020, the 

following changes are being made to your library: 

 

Taylor Smith’s class is currently occupying our space; therefore, all the book shelves are currently 

unavailable. 

 

There will be no library classes, and no one is allowed to come in and browse books, teachers must 

email both Krysta and Analeigh with their requests. The requested books will then be delivered the next 

day if the materials are at all available. 

 

The printer is available before school, during lunch, or after school. Otherwise it is unavailable. 

 

Each class will have a designated “Return” box for students’ books. Krysta and Analeigh will come 

around at 3:00pm each day to collect the books. 

 

Students are to access Destiny Discover, our eBooks and Audiobooks platform. Information about this is 

on our library website. 

 

It is at this time the library is encouraging online research over book/physical research. This is due to 

inaccessibility to our shelves. However, we do have access to the following subjects: history, travel, 

geography, biographies, and religion & mythology. Novel sets are available as well. If you require books 

with these subjects, please email Krysta and Analeigh, who will then deliver them to you. 

 

The following resources are available to you through the library website: Destiny Discover, Tumble 

Books, Teen Book Cloud, Project Gutenberg, Universalis Junior French Online Reference Centre, 

Britannica School, Britannica ImageQuest, Can-Core, Enchanted Learning, and Criterion, among other 

resources. Please email Krysta and Analeigh for login information or if you need any help accessing these 

resources. 

 

For the students who are remote learning (or those who may be interested), we will be starting a Digital 

Library. This will be a Google Classroom where students can come and interact with their librarians. 

They can ask for help with their research, get help finding books to read, and to discuss what they are 

currently reading. The Digital Library’s Google Classroom code is 55d7atx. 

 

If you have any questions, comments, and/or concerns, please email both Krysta Staub and Analeigh 

Novak. 

 

Have a great day, 

Krysta Staub & Analeigh Novak 

https://www.7oaks.org/school/sevenoaksmiddle/ProgramsServices/Library/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://www.7oaks.org/school/sevenoaksmiddle/ProgramsServices/Library/Pages/default.aspx#/=

